
	

Fall 2016 

Welcome 

It is our pleasure to inform 
our Brothers of the 
happenings within the 
Zeta- Pi Chapter.  

We have been incredibly 
productive this fall and are 
looking forward to this 
winter and all the great 
events planned. 

 these men bring new ideas 
and ambition to take on the 
challenges the chapter shall 
confront in the coming years 
as they become exemplary 
brothers in the near future.  
It’s a great feeling to see our 
plans come to fruition, as we 
shall be a 30-man chapter at 
the start of the winter 
semester! 

 

. 

 

 

 

Fundraising 
 
The past two years the chapter has 
volunteered a weekend in the fall 
to work at Cedar Point to raise 
money for the chapter. As a result, 
the chapter raised over $2,000 by 
volunteering their time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Philanthropy 
 
For the 3rd year in a row, the 
chapter assisted RAYA, brother 
Rob Ray and the Rochester Fire 
Dept. in their Spaghetti Dinner 
event to raise money for the fight 
against cancer. In addition to that, 
this semester we held an off 
campus event to benefit an animal 
shelter based in Flint, MI! 

 

 State of the Chapter 

This fall Semester the 
Executive Board executed its 
master rush plan to perfection. 
We have successfully initiated 
10 guys this semester making it 
the largest pledge class since 
2004.  Each of 

Pig Eating Fun! 

On behalf of the chapter I would 
like thank everyone that 
attended Pig Roast.  Every year 
it’s a great experience seeing all 
our brothers return with family 
to share in the fun.  

Alumni Relations 

The Zeta Pi chapter strives to 
enhance our relationship with 
our Alumni. Regular events like 
the golf outing in the summer 
are events we look forward to 
seeing Alumni out in attendance 
each and every year. In addition, 
it’s always great to see Alumni 
at Rochester Mills on the 3rd 
Tuesday of every month. The 
chapter would like to thank all 
alumni for their support of us.  


